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19/01/2025  16:48:462024/5468/P SUPPRT F & L Weinreich We’ve lived in a ground floor flat in Brookfield for over 50 years.

1. The back of the flats is a disgrace. If we’re going to tidy and modernise the system, we see no reason why 

lifts should not be part of the solution.

2. Having watched generations of children grow up here and observed how friends and neighbours age, we’d 

be doing future generations a disservice if lifts were not installed.

3. The lack of lifts has meant that our neighbours further up the staircases have always had our profound 

sympathy having to climb steps and lug parcels.

4. Although we live on the ground floor we currently have 6 steps to reach our front door. The new plan would 

give us step-free access.
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